Dear ,

I have the honour to announce that the Forth EuroAsian Logistics Conference on “Trans-EuroAsian Logistics Platform: Practice, Products, Markets” will take place on March 24th 2016 in Moscow at the Congress Center of the CCI of Russia (6/1, Ilyinka street). Draft program of the Conference is enclosed.

It is widely considered that sustainability and competitiveness of companies based on efficient logistics technologies is a priority for both business and the Government. Developing logistics interactions on industrial, cross-industrial and cross-regional levels is a strategic task in order to create the necessary prerequisites and conditions for cooperation among companies.

The Conference is aimed at: 

· Forming an efficient economic space based on a trans-logistics partnership, which enables us to discover opportunities for industrial cooperation;

· Providing conditions that would safeguard the inclusion of companies into regional and international production and logistics chains;

· Reaping the benefits of the unified economic space with the help of modern logistics products and markets.
The Conference is organized by the Chamber of Commerce and Industry of the Russian Federation and supported by the United Nations Economic Commission for Europe (UNECE).

Representatives of Russia’s Ministries for Transportation, Industry and Trade, Economic Development, as well as of the Federal Customs Service, National Railways Corporation, Russian and foreign companies will attend the Conference.
The Conference working language is Russian. Simultaneous interpretation (Russian into English and English into Russian) will be provided.
I am pleased to invite you and/or your representatives and colleagues to the Conference to exchange opinions regarding the essential issues in the sphere of logistics development.

If you are interested to attend the event, please fill in and send back the registration form (enclosed). For further details please refer to http://tpprf.ru/ru/join/?event=112751.
If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to address Mr. Anatoly Borisсhenko, chief expert, tel. +7 495 620-05-78, e-mail:analitik@tpprf.ru
I look forward to seeing you at the Conference and remain

Yours sincerely,


Georgy Petrov

Vice President
Enclosures


